## **Website Project Update (2025-09-17)**

- The updated website is now ready to handover for us to review and add data
- A higher resolution of the Parish Jewel has been created for use on the website (see below)
- A training session took place on August 30th attended by the Clerk and Councillor Richardson. The session was recorded and I viewed it subsequently

## Next Steps:

- Review new website and agree and changes
- Define the process for updating the website (see Communication Working Group update)
- Acquire good quality images from around the parish, in landscape format, for use on the website
- Schedule photographic portraits to be taken of all councillors for inclusion with their details on the website. Propose this happens at the October council meeting. A professional photographer has agreed to do this, at no cost to the council.

Richard Fowler 2025-09-17

